- @@ @ @ @ @@ @@ @O@O@O@O@O@O@O@O@O0O0O0@O@O@ @ @
I

From:

Sent: 26 April 2022 12:12

To: Planning

Subject: 372022/0082 - BB7 3BB

JAN

This smail originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or opan attachments unlass you
racognize the sander and are sure the content within this email is safe.

Dear Sir,

WITHDRAWAL OF NOTICE

CQBIECTION

Refer to the above pending application and to my Notice of Objection to you dated 14/2/22.

Please note following the visit ||y the Planning Officer who kindly noted my specific concerns

regarding one aspect of the the Application - the installation of a footpath |GGG

Following his on site abservations | then further discussed these princlpal areas of concern with the Applicant. | am
pleased to say that following due consideration, the Applicant and Planning Officer have now very kindly agreed to
minar changes to the original plan, with which | am in total agreement.

These minor changes relate to an agreed minimum distance from a preserved Copper Beech tree to the "start line"
of the footpath development of 2.5m, There is agreement also that the border betwee (i G
the footpath shall be protected by the erection of a solid wooden fence 1.8m high

I These arangements are satisfactory and negate the need for my Objectlon and personal appearance at
the Hearing.

| would be most grateful if you would pass on my sincere thanks to the Planning Officer and The Applicant for their
kind understanding of the issues involved and their decision to respect these concerns accordingly.



| apologise if my withdrawal or original notice of objection has caused your office any undue effort.

| would be grateful therefore If you would withdraw the content of the entire Notice of my Objectlon forthwith.

Yours faithfully




